
 

 

9 October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Don Giovanni - Glyndebourne 
 
The Music Department is delighted to have managed to secure a limited number of tickets to 
Glyndebourne to see the school’s production of Don Giovanni, Mozart’s psychological thriller, an 
exhilarating and unsettling drama about men, women and the human cost of a life lived outside the 
lines. 
 
We would like to invite your child to take advantage of this fabulous opportunity.  The cost of the trip 
is £16.50 which will include Concert ticket, a free programme, travel, and insurance.  
 
This contribution is voluntary.  As the College could not bear any of the cost of the visit without 
reducing our ability to provide the resources that are essential for curricular needs, the visit will not 
take place unless all parents, who are able, are willing to contribute.  If you are unable to contribute 
please do contact me in confidence so that suitable arrangements can be made to cover the cost of 
your child’s participation. 
 
Our group will travel to and from Glyndebourne using our school minibus, leaving Midhurst Rother 
College car park at 8.30am; we will return in time for the end of the school day.   
 
Students are required to be dressed for the occasion and to bring enough food and drinks to last the 
day.  There will be an opportunity to eat lunch in the beautiful grounds of Glyndebourne. 
 
Payment 

Payments may be made on Arbor.  On the Parent Portal, please go to “Quick Links” and then to Trips.  
You can then give consent and make a payment.  Medical details and contact details will be taken from 
Arbor, so please update these using the ParentPortal.    
 
If you would like to discuss the visit then please contact sally.tidbury@mrc-academy.org  
 
Some financial support may be available – please contact your child’s Head of Year.  For assistance 
with Arbor, please contact finance@mrc-academy.org  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Tidbury 
Head of Music  
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